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New Years Eve celebrations at Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home

What a wonderful year we have had at Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home!

It has been lovely to see our families and friends joining us for so many events and celebrations, after a challenging couple of

years.

To celebrate the end of 2022 and to welcome in the start of 2023, our residents enjoyed a games night with hot chocolate and

hotdogs.

Our residents started off the day with a bit of pampering – some enjoyed hand massages, while others wanted to add a touch of

sparkle with a fresh set of painted nails.

Once everyone had been pampered, we got out our puzzles, board games and roulette table. We have quite a few competitive

residents, so they often enjoy a game with each other.

The roulette table was a big hit with everyone, and we had lots of fun placing bets and seeing how many chips we ended up with at

the end!

It was a lovely day and evening together and we are all looking forward to the fun things we have planned for 2023.

Happy New Year from everyone at Sonya Lodge!
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New Year's Eve smiles and pampering

 

 

 


